
Comment on SB700

I do strongly support background checks for purchase of firearms.  I doubt the value of putting even 

more people through a system that is broken for want of a valid database or not being enforced.  After 

watching other states confiscate firearms, I am against any keeping of records by government agencies. 

I would prefer that the firearm owner keep a permanent record which is to be presented as needed for 

transfers.

In the case of any laws which mandate fees I am also concerned that the ever mounting costs are 

effectively discrimination against the less affluent.
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